

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery

Headteacher: Mrs Deborah Walker Lavender Farm Nursery Manager: Mrs Sian Stevens

www.moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk





Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885

Thursday, 09 November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Friday 17th November is this year's BBC Children in Need Appeal. Our school is excited to be joining in with many others around the UK to participate in the fundraising programme.

This is where we need your help! We are asking for a minimum 50p donation, but you can donate more if you choose. Your donations will be sent to the BBC charity appeal which is used to support children across different communities.

Please make your payment on Parent Pay.

On Friday 17th November we would like the children to come to school in school uniform but wearing spots (e.g. spotty socks, spotty headband/hair bobble, spotty face paint). The children will participate in activities including decorating a biscuit on this day too.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs Spencer Assistant Headteacher

COLLABORATION RESPECT **CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS**









